
Discover Apple. 
We’re looking for innovators like you.

Apple, in partnership with the Thurgood Marshall College Fund (TMCF), is proud to present the  
Apple HBCU Scholars Program for outstanding students with a minimum 3.3 GPA who will be 
graduating between December 2018 and June 2019. Selected students will participate in a 12-week 
internship during the summer before their senior year. Based on individual financial needs, they’ll 
receive up to $25,000 in scholarship funding that will be applied to their final year of study. Each 
student will receive guidance from an Apple mentor throughout their experience, an opportunity to 
develop key skills and enhance their resume, and help with launching their career through one of  
the top companies in the world. 

As part of the program, Apple HBCU Immersion will bring students to Cupertino for a seven-  
day introduction event to learn about Apple’s ecosystem and experience the Apple and Silicon  
Valley cultures. 

For more information and to apply, visit tmcf.org/apply-to-apple.

Apple is a place where people from all backgrounds get together to do their 
life’s best work. Come join us. Become an Apple HBCU Scholar.
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